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Due to the COVID-19 emergency, a conference by WFWP Italy celebrating the Day of Women at the 

European Parliament had to be postponed. With the desire to celebrate the Day of Women anyway, 

WFWP called the local associated members for a small meeting (which was still allowed; we didn't know 

it would be the last chance we would meet at that time). 

 

The WFWP Italy President, Elisabetta Nistri, reported about the recent summit in Korea, the inauguration 

of the First Ladies Association, and shared a message from the WFWP International Founder and 

President Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon. 

 

The participants were very inspired, and afterwards together with some youth they planned future 

activities. 

 

Reported by Elisabetta Nistri 

WFWP Italy Chapter Leader 

 

 


